


 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE TO CITY WEBSITE 

 

City Contact: Ed Wilson, AICP 

Date Sent and Posted: February 20, 2024 

Run Indefinitely, Until: March 7, 2024 (Day of Public Hearing) 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  

PLAN HAMILTON UPDATE (CITY COMPREHENSIVE PLAN) 
  

The City of Hamilton Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday afternoon,  

March 7, 2024 at 1:30 PM. in the Council Chambers of the City Building located at 345 High Street, 

First Floor, One Renaissance Center, Municipal Building on amending Plan Hamilton, the City’s 

Comprehensive Plan 

 

 

APPLICANT: City of Hamilton 

 

REQUEST: Update to Plan Hamilton, the City’s Comprehensive Plan 

 
 

An application for this project is on file and available for your review at the Planning Department 

located at 345 High Street, Suite 350. These materials, in addition to future updates and reports 

completed by staff during the review process, can found online at:  

https://www.hamilton-oh.gov/planningcommission.  

 

If you have any comments concerning this matter, you may appear at the public hearing or 

you may forward your comments to the Planning Department in writing for presentation at 

the meeting, or, please contact the Planning Department via email at planning@hamilton-

oh.gov or contact Liz Hayden, Planning Director or Ed Wilson, AICP of the City of Hamilton 

Planning Department at (513) 785-7350. 
 

If you or anyone planning to attend this hearing have a disability for which we need to provide 

accommodations, please notify staff of your requirements at least seven (7) days prior to the public 

hearing. The phone number for the Planning Department is 513.785.7350. 

 
 

Ed Wilson, AICP 

Senior Planner 

City of Hamilton, Ohio 
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